
   Together We Are Better 

To reach: 

 

Ms. L. Wargo, Principal (校长), 

lisa.wargo@yrdsb.ca 

 

Ms. C. Civello  

charlene.civello@yrdsb.ca 

Vice Principal (副校长)–  

Students with last name I - Q 

 

Ms. C. Sampson  

coretta.sampson@yrdsb.ca  

Vice Principal (副校长) –  

Students with last name R-Z 

 

Mr. R. Zoratto  

ron.zoratto@yrdsb.ca 

Vice Principal (副校长) –  

Students with last name A - H 

 
To send a message to our School Council click 

here: pierre.elliott.trudeau.hs@sc.yrdsb.ca 

 

Follow us on (跟随我们) Twitter @trudeauhs  

or  
Instagram @trudeauhs 

 
 
 

Superintendant (校区监督) 
Camille Logan 

 camille.logan@yrdsb.ca 

Trustee (受托人) 
 Ron Lynn   

ron.lynn@yrdsb.ca  

Co-Op Career Fair 

Thursday, December 13, 2019 

90 Bur Oak Avenue, Markham, Ontario, L6C 2E6 

Telephone: 905.887.2216, Fax: 905.887.7783 
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WEEK OF: DECEMBER 9, 2019  

Monday, Dec. 9  Grad Photos, December 9 to December 20 , in the Library 
presentation room (see page 5) 

 Sr. Boys’ Basketball to Brother Andre CHS 

Tuesday, Dec. 10   

Wednesday, Dec. 11   

Thursday, Dec. 12  Swim team to Angus Glen swim meet 

 Chemistry classes to University of Waterloo 

Friday, Dec. 13  Sr. Boys’ Basketball to Markham DHS 

Monday, Dec. 16  Winter Spirit Week—Daily Themes 

 Winter Melodies Concert, 7:00 p.m.  

Tuesday, Dec. 17  Winter Melodies Concert, 7:00 p.m.  

Wednesday, Dec. 18  Sr. Boys’ Basketball  

Thursday, Dec. 19   

Friday, Dec. 20   

LOOKING AHEAD: 



Cabaret 

Last night, students, staff, and families enjoyed an evening of singing and dancing performances by our very talent-

ed staff and students.   A wonderful time was had by all. Congratulations on another successful Cabaret!  

     

   

  

 

Athletics News 

 



Bus or School Cancellations 

 

With winter weather already here, we want to share some important reminders for families.  

 

When an inclement weather or extreme cold or day is declared, school transportation (including buses and taxis) 

are cancelled in the morning and afternoon. Schools will remain open.  If you drive your child to school, or your 

child takes alternate transportation, you must make arrangements for your child to get home at the end of the day. 

Please call the school if your child will not be attending school on those days. Students will not be penalized for 

missing school on these days.  

 

There may be rare instances when emergency winter events occur and we need to close all schools and Board lo-

cations. Please take the time to make plans in the event of an emergency school closure.  

 

Information about transportation cancellations and Board closures will be shared through local media, Board and 
school website and on twitter @YRDSB.  

 

Our process for extreme cold, inclement weather and emergency weather days are outlined in the Board’s Severe 

Weather policy, which has been recently updated and is available for public comment. Seeking feedback from staff 
and community members, including parents/guardians, is an important part of the review process. All policies 

available for comment are sent to school council chairs and are posted on the Board website, along with information 

about how to provide feedback. 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/pages/Transportation.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca
https://twitter.com/YRDSB
http://www.yrdsb.ca/boarddocs/Documents/PP-inclementweatherandemergencyconditionsdays-152.0.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/boarddocs/Documents/PP-inclementweatherandemergencyconditionsdays-152.0.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Pages/Policies-for-Comment.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Pages/Policies-for-Comment.aspx


 

 









SCHOOL COUNCIL DATES – 2019-2020 

 

February 20, 2020 

April 23, 2020 

May 21, 2020 

 

All meetings begin at 7:00 p.m. in the Library 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom 
they are addressed. This content is not to be copied or forwarded without the consent of the creator. If you received this email 
in error please notify the sender immediately. 

This message is being sent on behalf of the York Region District School Board and/or your child’s school in compliance with the 
Canadian Anti-Spam Legislation.  If you no longer wish to receive commercial electronic messages, you may unsubscribe at any 
time. 

If you no longer wish to receive any emails from Pierre Elliott Trudeau High School, please contact the school directly to have 
your email address deleted from your child’s Student Information Record.   

https://secure.yrdsb.ca/commpref/unsubscribe-request.aspx

